
 

 

 
 
 

Avon Volunteer Fire Department  
Corporation Meeting 

 

Notice of Meeting Cancellation 
 

The regularly scheduled meetings of the Avon Volunteer Fire Department  

Corporation for Monday, July 8, 2024 and Monday, August 12, 2024  
have been cancelled.   

 
The next regularly scheduled Corporation meeting will 

be held on Monday, September 9, 2024. 

 

 

   
Gina Kline, President 

 


